
DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 27th to Friday 31st July 2020 
Catholic Schools Week  
 
Wednesday 5th August 2020 
Twilight Retreat 
 
Wednesday 12th August 2020 6-7:30pm 
Real Talk Parent Session 
 
Friday 4th September 2020 
Pupil Free Day 

Dear Parents, 
This week we celebrate a delayed Catholic 
Schools Week. This would usually be a 
time where student Leaders and teachers 
from across the Diocese come together at 
the Cathedral to celebrate Mass together. 
Although this will not happen this year, our 
Senior Leaders have helped to prepare a 
liturgy that they will lead for the students in 
our school.  The Catholic Schools Office 
has also organised a staff morning tea in 
appreciation of the work that staff members 
have done during these extraordinary 
times. Mr Richard Purssey and Mr Paul 
Baylis will visit our school today to thank 
our staff. I would also like to express my 
thanks to our staff who continue to 
implement measures required by COVID 
guidelines and try to make life as normal as 
possible for our students. The theme for 
this year is ñNurture, Grow, Celebrateò. This 
is a great theme as I believe it exemplifies 
what we do at St Mary of the Angels.  
Our Catholic Schools Office has created a  
youtube video featuring all of the 24 
schools across the Diocese. You might like 
to click on the link below to view it.  
https://youtu.be/lfH6soA_pDU   
 
Professional Development 
Today, for the first time in many months, 
staff members are venturing out of our 
school setting for Professional 
Development. Mrs Grills and Miss Campbell 
are attending a workshop on implementing 
the new PDHPE syllabus. During the past 
few months of isolation our teachers have 
been extremely busy with remote 
professional development opportunities, I 
feel that we are all suffering ñoverload of 
zoom meetingsò! Our school community can 
be very proud of the dedication and 
professionalism of our staff members.  
 
Retreat 
In trying times, it is important that we all 
take time out to centre ourselves and take 
care of our wellbeing. There is a beautiful 
bible verse that says ñBe still and know that 
I am Godò. Next Wednesday afternoon, 5th 
August, our staff and members of the parish 
will come together for a twilight retreat. This 
is a quiet time for scripture, prayer and 
reflection. If you feel that you could do with 
a little time out for yourself, why not come 
along and join us from 3:30 ï 5pm. Just call 
the office to let us know so that we can 
supply enough reflection booklets.  
 
Australian Disability Standards Survey 
On behalf of the Australian Government, 
Positive Partnerships are seeking 
assistance to consult with parents and 
carers of children with diverse learning 
needs to inform how we could support their 
understanding of the Australian Disability 
Standards for Education (DSE) (2005). 
They will then develop online content about 
the DSE, particularly for:  
- Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
communities 
- Multicultural communities 
- Those who have experienced 

disadvantage 
- People who prefer (or find it helpful) to 
access information using Easy English. 
If you are interested in contributing to this 
survey please follow this link to add your 
input: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
DQLTP9B 
 
Mass 
Yesterday our Year 5/6 students celebrated 
Mass for the first time in many months. 
Social distancing and safety measures 
were no barrier to enjoying this celebration. 
In Father OôSheaôs absence, Fr Roel from 
the Cathedral parish fascinated our 
students with the most inspiring homily 
involving a little scripture linked to science. I 
was told that Mass was awesome! We look 
forward to providing further Masses whilst 
implementing the Bishopôs safety 
guidelines.  
 
Real talk 
Please find attached a flyer for the Real 
Talk information evening that we are 
running on Wednesday 12th August. The 
Real Talk team will be working with our 
Year 4 and 6 students the following day. 
While this information night is particularly 
important for parents of these children, it is 
open to all parents within our school who 
may be interested in coming along. Our 
school had the best representation in our 
area last year and the Real Talk Team are 
excited about working with you again this 
year. If we do not have enough parents 
wishing to attend the session at school then 
we can arrange for the team to offer a link 
form the Armidale presentation.  I think this 
would be much less personal than having 
the team come to our school site. Please let 
us know if you would like to attend.  
 
Pupil Free Day 
Please be advised that Friday 4th 
September will be a pupil free day. All staff 
members will attend a retreat on 
embedding the Core Catholic Principles 
and Values into our curriculum and into the 
culture of relationships within our school 
community.  
 
Hot lunches 
Hot lunches are an important part of our 
school week. This is a voluntary service. 
Any parent who could pick up the hot 
lunches at lunch time would be 
appreciated. Please put your name down 
and return to the office if you are able to 
help. Without parent support the Hot 
lunches will be cancelled.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Sharon Wittig 
Principal 

Thank you, God, for our school, 

where we learn lots of things,  

make lots of friends,  

play lots of games, 

have lots of fun.  

Help us to take care of our classrooms,  

our playground, our books,  

our sports gear, our friends  

and our teachers.  

Please bless everyone in our school.  

St Mary of the Angels Primary School 
PO Box 254 (Wirruna Street) GUYRA NSW 2365 
Ph 6779 1661 Fax 6779 2016 
Email guyadmin@arm.catholic.edu.au 
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TERM 3 WEEK 2 Wednesday 29th July 2020 

Hot Lunch Roster 
 

Morning - Carlotta Chiesa 
Afternoon - Chrissie Clark 



Happy Birthday  

Happy Birthday to Saxon Bray ,  

who celebrates his birthdays this 

coming week .  

Many happy  returns!  

  Morning Afternoon 

Friday 31st July Carlotta Chiesa  Chrissie Clark 

Friday 7th August   

Friday 14th August   

Friday 21st August   

Friday 28th August   

Friday 4th September   

Friday 11th September   

Friday 18th September   

Friday 25th September   

Hot lunches are an important part of our school week. 
This is a    voluntary service. Any parent who could pick 
up the hot lunches at lunch time would be                 
appreciated. Please put your name down and return to 
the office if you are able to help.  
Without parent support the Hot lunches will be     
cancelled.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Transition  

Ayva Simpson for settling into routines, enjoying classroom activities  
and making new friends on her first day at school.  

For all Transition students for coming back to school with  
beautiful learning  behaviour and enthusiasm.  

 

Kindy  
Ned Newberry, Millie Neill and Jayde Cox for being sight word superstars!  
Jacob Dinh for working so hard at sitting and focusing during floor time.  

Milla McFarlane for working hard on her sounds and speaking clearly to her friends.  
 

1/2 
Peter Grills and Lewis Robinson are well mannered, kind and  

helpful members in our class. Well done!   
Flynn McFarlane and Scarlett Newberry applying great mathematical  

skills  in problem solving. Great maths guys!   
Isobella Hodgens and Darcie Campbell are setting goals in their reading and  

working hard to complete them. Great work girls!   
 

3/4 
Kenzie Ellem and Isabell Brazier -Kraan have been inspired by our class  

book 'Greta's Story' and have started to collect rubbish around the school  
and have created posters to encourage people to recycle. Great work girls!  

Charles Drew has been working very hard towards his reading goals and is achieving great things.  
Archie  Foster has moved up a maths group due to his hard work and determination. Great effort Archie !  

Anthony Dinh has started the term with a great attitude and an  
excitement  for learning. Keep up the  good work Anthony ! 

 

5/6 
Lachlan Clark for being a truly supportive and reliable friend. Your kindness is  

greatly appreciated and an inspiration to all of us.  Keep it up!  
Rhiannon Heagney for her excellent work in her perspective drawing in Maths.  

Mavric Foster for his cleverly crafted haiku poem.   
Olive McFarlane for her tireless and dedicated efforts to writing high quality poetry in English.  


